
Dear Neighbors, 

It has come to the Board's attention that Ronda Scott's vehicle (107 Bakerfield Drive) was broken 

into the night of April 13, 2012. A GPS device, cash and Ronda's bag containing credit cards and 

personal items were stolen from the car. Her vehicle was located in the driveway of her home. 

No apparent damage was found either inside or outside of the vehicle.  

 

At this time, we do not have much more information regarding the theft. We are very concerned 

about this type of activity. The Board is encouraging everyone to keep their cars locked, house 

entry ways secured and garage doors locked.  

 

Please keep your eyes and ears open for any suspicious activity or persons engaging in 

suspicious activity or outright acts of trespassing and/or vandalism. Also, please be on the 

lookout for any of Ronda's personal items that might have been discarded within the 

development. 

 

We appreciate your consideration in this unpleasant but very important matter.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

The Commodore Estates II Community Board 


